
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Tuesday, 14th January 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 2 African Explorer ZooLab workshop – Wednesday 5th February 2025 

To support understanding during our topic and science lessons, we have arranged for ZooLab to 
visit our school on Wednesday, 5th February 2025. 

Curriculum impact Animal handling workshop – the children will learn about small creatures 
that can be found in the continent of Africa. 

Where  At Grand Avenue school during the morning 
When Wednesday 5th February 2025 

Cost £7 per child 

Action required We ask for a contribution of £7 per child towards the cost of the ZooLab 
workshop.  

Please reply and pay using the School Gateway for this visit. If you are 
unable to do so online, please contact our School Office.  

Please can you make payment by Tuesday, 4th February 2025. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and help. We hope your child enjoys this experience! 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 2 Team 
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